
 
 

 

3Z (Miss Zarate) Coin Treat 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers and Guardians,  
 
     I am delighted to inform you that Narwhal class have earned over 
100 coins this half term and they have earned a well-deserved treat! 
The children have voted to have a class party and change into the 
clothes of their choice. (This can be a Halloween costume, own 
clothes or to stay in the forest clothes they are wearing- it is entirely 
up to you.)  
 
This coin treat will take place on the afternoon of Friday 22nd 
October. If you would like to provide a party snack for your child to 
eat during the coin treat you may do! 
 
Have a lovely half term, 
 
Many thanks,  
Miss Zarate 
 

 

         


